
National Playgroup Week

Play and Learn Event - Tuesday 18 March 2025

National Playgroup Week (17-23 March 
2025) is a national celebration that provides 
opportunities for families and children to
value play and learn through interactive fun 
activities. This year National Playgroup 
Week theme is “Creating a village through 
play.”

As part of the celebrations Darebin Council 
is hosting a free Play and Learn event for 
Darebin families with children aged 0-5 
years.

This event will include a range of age-
appropriate play activities which will 
strengthen connections and stimulate 
learning in all areas of child development.

Darebin Libraries will do a story and rhyme 
time towards the end of the session. Please 
join us in a fun morning session of play.

Date, Time and Location

Tuesday 18 March 2025, 10.00am - 12pm
Reservoir East Family Centre (15 Gisborne 
Cres, Reservoir). Bookings closes on 12 
March 2025.

To register your interest, complete the Early 
Parenting Programs Booking form at
www.darebin.vic.gov.au/support-for-
parents or scan the QR code below.

Bring your own, water bottle, hat, 
sunscreen and healthy snacks (if required).

The Early Parenting Program service aims to 

be an accessible, equitable, inclusive, safe 

and respectful service that actively 

welcomes and supports the inclusion of all 

children and their families. We value and 

celebrate the diversity of families who use 

our service.
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If you are deaf, or have a hearing or
speech impairment, contact us
through the National Relay Service.
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